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HAMBURG — Kindergarten students at SS. Peter & Paul School recently 
had the opportunity to learn about various different careers. Former 
Buffalo Sabres defensemen Andrew Peters stopped by to talk about 
his career with the Buffalo Sabres. He also talked about working in 
broadcasting. The important part of his message to the students was 
that with hard work they can be anything they want to be when they 
grow up. Pictured above from left is Westin Horan and Peters. Horan is 
wearing one of Peters’ game-worn jerseys.  
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